ROTARY CLUB OF OROFINO
FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIPS

The Orofino Rotary Club is now accepting applications for three $2500.00 scholarships to be awarded to high school seniors from school district #171.  One of the three scholarships will be awarded to a student who excels in Career Technical Education.   To qualify, applicants must complete the attached worksheet and return it by 14 May 2021. Please include the scoring sheet when returning the applications.  Applications can also be found at the Rotary webpage: https:/portal.clubrunner.ca. Mail completed applications to Jerry Nelsen, 463 Freeman Creek Road Kendrick Idaho 83537

Incomplete applications and applications postmarked after 14 May 2021 will not be accepted.
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